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Upcoming events: 
 

• The Dallas Regional Science and Engineering Fair (DRSEF) will be 
held on February 17, 2024, at Centennial Hall in Fair Park. This is a 
fantastic opportunity to engage with young students (6th to 12th graders) 
and foster their interest in STEM, statistics, and data science. Our 
chapter is sponsoring an ASA Special Award for DRSEF, and we are 
seeking volunteers to serve as judges. If you are interested in this role, 
please let us know or sign up using the following link 
(https://forms.gle/akK9d7CTWiegimBw6).  

• The next ASA North Texas Chapter's Colloquium will take place on 
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• SMU, UT Dallas, and UT Arlington will each host a seminar series on 
Fridays throughout Spring 2024. Details can be found on our chapter 
website at https://www.amstat-
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